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Spring Break

20CK There will be no school next week, March 14 -
JEARZUT] | 18 for our Spring Break. Please also note there
Lo is no school this Friday, March 11 for the Luther
Prep Basketball Tournament in Watertown. The
Lord's blessings on your days off of school.
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Upcoming Events

Mar. 9 - Lenten Service - 6:30 pm
Mar. 11 - No School - LPS Basketball Tournament

Mar. 14 -18 - Spring Break - NO SCHOOL 5""}" RE G
Mar. 22 - Joint Board of Education meeting - 6:30 pm » ) E K
Mar. 25 - Record children’s song for church g -
Mar. 25 - End of 3rd Quarter

Mar. 27 - CEA meeting 10:45 am at school

Mar. 28 - Seroogy candy bar sales money due

Seroogy Candy Bar Sale

Thank you to everyone for supporting our school and CEA
through our Seroogy Candy Bar Sale. Please remember

that all money from the sale of the candy bars should be

given to Mrs. Sargent on or before March 28. Any checks

should be made payable to St. John CEA.



Dudes and Donuts Thank You

A huge thank you to everyone who came to the CEA Dudes and Donuts morning last
Friday!! It was awesome seeing so many dudes sharing a donut with their students at
St. John. Thank you to the Sobecks for organizing and providing the donuts, as well as
Katie Brown and Stephanie Nielson for your help. We look forward to Ma'ams and
Muffins on May 5.

Family Entertainment Night

Our Family Entertainment Night will be held on Friday, April 22. Please see the attached
letter with more information regarding this evening of entertainment, fellowship and

fundraising.

Joint Board of Education Meeting

St. John will be hosting its second joint Board of Education meeting with Trinity
Lutheran School, Marinette on Tuesday, March 22, 2022 beginning at 6:30 pm. All

parents are invited and encouraged to attend this meeting.

CEA Meeting
The CEA will have a meeting on Sunday, March 27 at St. John Lutheran School, starting

at 10:45 am. All parents of our school children are members of the CEA and are

encouraged to attend these meetings.

Mission Offering

% Our second semester mission offering will go to the Antioch

The Antioch
Foundation

Foundation, an organization that supports humanitarian aid

projects that are connected with the Gospel outreach in our
sister churches throughout the world. The project we have chosen our offering to
support is an agricultural irrigation project in Peru. Last week’s mission offering was
$35.00. The total semester offering is $208.50. Mission offerings will be collected on
Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 — You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.




March 9, 2022
Dear St. John families,

As April approaches, so does our Family Entertainment Night! This event will be
held on Friday, April 22 at Trinity Lutheran Church, Coleman in the fellowship hall.
For those families new to St. John, Family Entertainment Night is an evening
where the school children perform skits and/or plays with their classes. It's also a
great opportunity for everyone to meet all the families of our students! We weren’t
able to have Family Night the past two years so this year is very exciting to be
back on track!

Along with the entertainment, this is also a big fundraising night for our CEA. Our
CEA raises funds to cover field trips, CEA outings and other things our school
needs that are beyond our regular budget. This year our big project will be new
flooring in Mrs. Myslik's K-2 room. For the fundraising we will have a free will
bucket raffle with lots of awesome items to put your name in on! The way the free
will bucket raffle will work is you will make a donation of any amount and you will
receive an arms’ length of raffle tickets to place in the buckets of any items you
choose!

With that being said we will need items to offer for the bucket raffle! For this we
need your help! We are in need of donated items for the raffle. Some donation
suggestions would be: baskets filled with food items, movie night, crafting kits, spa
items, tools, gardening equipment, fishing/hunting items, crafts that you make, gift
certificates to local businesses, etc! We will also have a special table for the
children to put their names in. ltem suggestions for this table would be: art and
craft kits, food/movie baskets, kids’ bikes, kids’ fishing poles, toys etc. You can
then bring your donations either to St. John’s school on April 20 or 21, or you can
bring them right to Trinity Lutheran Church at 221 N Louis Ave in Coleman on the
20th or 21 when you pick your children up from practice (more information
regarding practices will be coming from the teachers soon). If you have any
questions please contact Hanna Maedke at 920-591-1180 or talk to the teachers.
We can’t wait to see you all there for a fun filled night!

Yours in Christ,

Hanna Maedke
(on behalf of the CEA)




